
 
Special Teachers’ Private View 

of the New Look Bridewell Museum 

 
Wednesday 11 July, 4 - 6pm 
Bridewell Museum, Bridewell Alley, Norwich, NR2 1AQ  

The Bridewell Museum in Norwich 
reopens in the first week of July. 
 
The previous displays on Norwich 
trades and industries have been 
extended and enriched to include 
the social history of Norwich and 
the impact of the growing and 
developing city on peoples' lives. 
 
The story runs from the 17th 
century up to modern times with 
exciting new displays showing life 
in the latter part of the 20th 
century. 
 
Come and give us a look! 

To book a place please contact us 
on 01603 493636 or email 
claire.dollman@norfolk.gov.uk
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